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Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent:  Tuesday, June 24, 2003 4:19 PM

To: 'Laurie Stephenson’

Subject: RE: Indian report referred to by Greg Empson

Thank you Laurie. | will submit this request to the Review Board along with your other comments.

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.

Environmental Assessment Officer

MVEIRB .
Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-70063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:istephenson@wascomgt.com] |
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2003 4:17 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Indian report referred to by Greg Empson

I will like be at home tomorrow for most of the time so if you can reply thére I would appreciate that.
(stephmat(@axion.net)

!

With respect to the stuff you faxed to me today. We would upon review of the report by Terra Firma be willing to
accept it as a basis to forge ahead with 2 public meeting in July on the condition that we be allowed to rebut any
really contentious issues with our own experts.

If this is a way of epediting the process lets go for it!
T will talk to you tomorrow with respects to this.
Regards

Laurié Stephenson

6/27/2003



